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14 September 2022 

TPG Telecom Limited  
Jodi Gray 
Partner, Corrs Chambers Westgarth 
 
By email:    
 

Dear Jodi, 

Re: Telstra TPG merger authorisation application (MA1000021) – Telstra TPG MOCN –
Information Request  

We refer to the abovementioned application for authorisation lodged with the Australian 
Competition and Consumer Commission (the ACCC) on 23 May 2022 by Telstra 
Corporation Ltd and TPG Telecom Ltd (altogether, the Applicants). 

In order to assist the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission’s (ACCC) review of 
the proposed acquisition, the ACCC requests TPG Telecom Ltd provide the information and 
documents set out in Attachment A by no later than COB 19 September 2022.  

If TPG Telecom Ltd claims confidentiality over some or all of the information provided to the 
ACCC, please highlight the specific information in your response over which confidentiality is 
claimed. The ACCC accepts information on a confidential basis provided: 

• there is no restriction on the internal use, including future use, that the ACCC may 
make of the information consistent with its statutory functions; 

• the confidential information may be disclosed to the ACCC's external advisors and 
consultants on condition that each such advisor or consultant will be informed of the 
obligation to treat the information as confidential; and 

• the ACCC may disclose the confidential information to third parties (in addition to its 
external advisors or consultants) if compelled by law or in accordance with section 
155AAA of the Competition and Consumer Act 2010 (Cth). 

Merger parties and their lawyers should ensure that information provided to the ACCC is 
correct and not misleading, including by omission of material information. Submissions 
should be supported by factual information and accurately reflect the commercial experience 
of the merger parties. The provision of information that misrepresents the facts, or omits 
material issues or information, may delay the ACCC’s investigations. Giving false or 
misleading information is a serious offence under the Criminal Code (Cth) (sections 137.1). 
In addition, if the ACCC becomes aware that it has formed a view on the proposed 
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acquisition on the basis of information that was inaccurate or misleading, the ACCC may 
reconsider the proposed acquisition and take any action it considers appropriate, including 
initiating proceedings.  

If you wish to discuss any aspect of this letter, please contact Mandy Bendelstein on (02) 
9102 4037 or at mandy.bendelstein@accc.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 
Daniel McCracken-Hewson 
General Manager 
Merger Investigations  
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